
 

   
 
 

                             

 

Important Notice: Updates to E8PA Membership Services 

 

To All Distributors, 

Thank you for your continued support of E8PA. 

We would like to inform you of important updates regarding E8PA membership services, effective June 1, 2025. 

Please review the details below carefully and share this information with your teams. 

 

Important Changes: 

1. Discontinuation of Physical Membership Cards 

Physical membership cards will no longer be issued to distributors. Membership details can 

now be accessed directly via the Distributor Portal. 

 

2. Discontinuation of Installment Payments for Membership Fees 

Installment payment options for E8PA membership fees will be discontinued. All membership 

payments must now be made as one-time full payment. 

 

Kindly inform all your team members of these updates and ensure that their membership information is current. 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience these changes may cause and appreciate your understanding and 
continued support. 
E8PA remains committed to supporting your ongoing growth and success 
 
 
Warm regards, 
E8PA Office 
 
 




